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HAPPY VALENTINE'S DAY!
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I am pleased to announce that for the 
second year, Hunt Heroes Foundation, 
the non-pro�t organization founded 
by Hunt Military Communities, will be 
awarding scholarships to help enable 
the ongoing education of military 
members and their families.  Last year 

we were able to help nine worthy students and awarded 
$20,000.  Because of the generous donations we received 
this year, we are able to increase scholarship awards and 
recognize 12 recipients and award $30,000 in scholarship 
grants in 2020.  I encourage you to apply if you or a loved 
one meet any of the following criteria:  
A high school senior or high school graduate or a current 
postsecondary undergraduate at an accredited two- or 
four-year college, university or vocational school or a trade 
school student; or 
Planning to enroll in full-time undergraduate study at an 
accredited two- or four-year college, university, or 
vocational-technical school for the entire upcoming 
academic year.  
For more information and to �ll out an application, go to 
https://www.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship/ 
The deadline to submit a nomination is 3:00 p.m. Central 
Standard Time, February 21, 2020, or until 50 
applications are received, whichever comes �rst.

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

Our President’s Message

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com



Friendly Reminders
February 6
Trash and Recycling

February 27
Trash

February 13
Trash

February 20
Trash and Recycling

February 17
President’s Day - O�ce Closed

Thank You!
Thanks to everyone that participated and came out to enjoy our 
January 2020 events: Health Snack Bar and Samples from Wild'n 
Out Nutrition, the New Resident Information Session and the CAB 
Meeting!

Hunt Loyalty Program
Hunt Honors is our way of giving back to current residents who 
relocate from base-to-base and continue to live in a Hunt 
Community. If you are PCS to another Hunt property we will make 
�nding your next home easy as possible.

We will contact the property and provide you with the information 
and email link to begin the application process.

Residents moving to another Hunt property will be rewarded for 
their loyalty by receiving a $100.00 credit towards rent. Residents 
who sign the lease in advance will receive a $200.00 credit towards 
your rent.

Upcoming Events
& Save The Dates
National Bubble Gum Day 
Bubble Gum...Bubble Gum...Bubble Gum. Join us at the Hunt 
Community Center on February 7, 2020 from 10am-3pm to 
celebrate National Bubble Gum Day. Come check out the di�erent 
color and sizes!!

Valentine's Day Dance 
Grab your dancing shoes and join us for a Valentine's day dance, on 
February 14, 2020 from 4-6pm in the Hunt Community Center. 
There will be a live DJ, dancing, light refreshments, ra�es, and 
family fun.

February CAB Meeting
Join us at the next Community Advisor Board (CAB) on February 
24, 2020 at 1:30pm in the Military Housing O�ce(MHO), located in 
Building 323 @ 101 N Davis Drive. We will discuss various topics of 
interest, assist in planning community events, as well as serve as an 
active liaison for information between neighborhood residents 
and Hunt Military Communities.

Chili Cook O� 
Who makes the best chili.... You be the Judge! Enter your chili in the 
2020 Chili Cook o� on February 28, 2020. There will be three 
categories to win from: Spiciest, Most Unusual and People's 
Choice. Drop o� for the contest will be from at 9-11 am at the Hunt 
Community Center and residents can come in and cast their votes 
from 12-4pm.

National Oreo Cookie Day
Come and experience the di�erent types of Oreos at the JBC 
Community Center on March 6, 2020, from 10am-3pm, and 
celebrate National Oreo Cookie Day. Milk will be provided!

PCS Tips for Housing 
Permanent Change of Station (PCS) season is approaching and 
many military members may be gearing up to move from their 
current home to their new destinations around the globe. With 
keeping that in mind, here are a few tips for getting ready for PCS 
season, and moving out of your home.

• Turn in a copy of your orders and �ll out a Notice To Vacate at the 
management o�ce, as soon as possible.

•  Call in routine work orders, as soon as they happen.

•  Change your mailing address two weeks before your actual move 
date.

•  Visit Self Help over in Maintenance for free touch up paint, light 
bulbs, and outlet covers, as well as borrow the lawn mower and 
weed eater if needed.

• Keep in mind that bulk trash days are Tuesday and Thursday (no 
furniture, appliance or electronics)

*All Events are for Hunt Residents Only*

**The bins must be returned to proper storage by 2000 hours on the day of collection**

www.jbcharlestonfamilyhousing.com


